
Early Childhood: Parent Tip  
 

Adapted from “Talk, Read and Sing Together Every Day! Tips for Families,” U.S. Department of Education’s Early Learning Office 
website, November 2018, English-Burmese 

Dear Parents: 

Research shows that talking, reading, and 

singing with your child every day from birth 

helps build their brains as well as important 

language, math, reading, and social skills for 

use in school and beyond. 

 

READ 

You can inspire a love of books and words in 

your young child by reading or telling a story 

together every day. 
 

 

 

Talk, Read, and Sing Together Every Day! 
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